SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM
WASHINGTON 25, D, C,
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September 20, 1962

Dr.=Ing. Wulf Schaefer
Schwachhauser Ring 120
Bremen, Germany

Dear Wulf:

Thank you very much indeed for sending your two articles
on Nauplia. I am delighted to have them, as well as news of you.
I recall warmly my visits to Nauplia and hope that I may have a
chance to come back for another visit in February, 1963.
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all good wishes,

Sincerely

Richard H. Howland
Head Curstor
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